MARUICHI LEAVITT

PIPE AND TUBE

INVESTMENT. INNOVATION. INTEGRITY.

November 9, 2023

To all Maruichi Leavitt Pipe & Tube Customers,
Effective immediately, Maruichi Leavitt Pipe & Tube will increase A53 Grade B Standard
ERW Pipe prices by a minimum of $150.00 per ton due to rising raw material costs and a

strong demand for our pipe products.

All confirmed orders will be price-protected for shipment through December 9%, 2023. All
unconfirmed quotes and contracts are subject to this increase.

Should you have any questions regarding your existing orders or this increase, please
contact me or your Maruichi Leavitt Pipe & Tube Sales Representative.

As always, thank you for your business. We appreciate your support.

Thank you,

U e

Alex Kerkstra
A53 Standard ERW Pipe & Line Pipe Sales
Maruichi Leavitt Pipe & Tube, LLC
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